
KTYI 
1460 KILOCYCLES 

Feb, 6, 1958 

Mr, Norman L. Maguire 
W5NXF 
1420 Columbia Drive NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire; 

125 SO. GREVILLEA AVE. 
INGLEWOOD 1, CALIF. 

ORCHARD 4 -7279 
OREGON S -6400 

Was delighted to know that you heard our transmitter tests, 
February 3, 1958, and wish to verify that the tone modulations 
you listed at the specific times were absolutely correct. 

We expect to conduct our last tests tonight and should be on 
the air by authority of the FCC sometime next week. 

Thank you again for your interest in our new station, and hope 
you will be one of our regular listeners. 

Sincerely yours, 

rah 
Albert J. illiams 

ajw /m Radio Station KTYM 


